
BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL PITAMPURA 
 

                                                                           CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents,                                                                                                                 November 03, 2017 
 
Greetings from Bal Bharati Public School, Pitampura. 

 
Technology has become an integral part of our lives. From mobile applications that make us more 
productive to entertainment and gaming solutions that keep us engaged, technology is enhancing all 
facets of our existence. Every year, this trend is exponentially increasing and by all estimates will 
continue to do the same for the foreseeable future. 
 
As you are aware, we have always believed in being the frontrunner in adopting technology to enhance 
learning experience of our students. We have introduced Java Coder Course from 23rd October, 2017 in 
the regular computer blocks for class VII in the same spirit. 
 
It is an online interactive course which provides the student with ample exercises to hone their skills. 
Interested students may access all the course contents from home as well. This will allow them to learn 
at their own pace and pursue different study options based on their interests.  
 
Please encourage your child at home to regularly login to the course on www.learnslate.com using the 
assigned username and password to enhance better learning. 
 
We look forward to your continued patronage. 
 

Regards 
 

(Ms. Meenu Goswami) 
Principal  


